
 

BATS to Observe a Moment of Silence on Monday, November 16, 
2015 
 
Please be advised that on Monday, November 16, 2015 BATS will join other market participants to 
observe a moment of silence at 9:25 a.m. Eastern Time (ET) in the wake of the devastating terror attacks 
in Paris.  While trading will not be affected, we encourage market participants to join us in silent tribute to 
the fallen and those affected by the tragedy.  

Please contact the BATS Trade Desk or your Director of Sales with any questions. 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@bats.com 
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